4th Grade News
                     
Friday, September 21, 2012
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Walk-a-Thon


Thank you to all students who donated money to the Fouse Walk-a-thon. Students enjoyed the walk around the Genoa track during their regularly scheduled recess time today.


* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *


Ticket Party


The first ticket party of the year was held today to celebrate responsible, rule-following, enthusiastic students. Students were required to have 80% of the possible ticket count in order to attend. We enjoyed a lengthy, additional recess on a beautiful, September day.


The next party will be on October 31. Plans for the party are in the works.


Encourage your child to be responsible by: having homework, putting his name on his papers, remembering the proper supplies needed for class; to be well behaved by: listening, completing work, and staying on task during class.








* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * **


School Pictures will be taken on


Friday, September28. 


 �





THANK  YOU!


�


�





Fourth grade teachers would like to send a sincere thank you to all of the parents who have sent in donations to the classrooms! Your support and generosity are evident and we are so appreciative! It’s going to be a fantastic year!      
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